
 

 

 

 

ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 7 

24th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you had a lovely half term break and we look forward to the new half term with 
lighter nights and hopefully warmer weather! That said, please can we ask that your child still 
brings a coat to school as it is cold! 

TEAM POINTS – Congratulations to Team Foss for winning in the last week of half term. We 
look forward to seeing how far the teams travel over the next 6 weeks. 
 
WORLD BOOK DAY -  This year to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday the 6th March we 
are asking the children to decorate a potato as their favourite character from a book.  
 
This could be as simple as using felt tip pens to transform your potato into your favourite 
character or you may wish to use other craft materials to bring them to life.  
 
The children will be sharing their 'characters' with their class on World Book Day and all 
teachers will be using the 'characters' in a range of activities such as 'hot seating' the character 
to find out more about their personality and role within the book. Mrs Robinson will be looking 
at all the characters around school and be choosing a few to be shared in more detail in our 
World Book Day assembly.  
 
Children are also welcome to bring in their favourite book to share and classes will be taking 
part in mixed year group reading buddies. We cannot wait to share our love of books with the 
whole school and hope the children have fun decorating their potatoes, we can't wait to see 
the finished results!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
100 club winners for February 
 ‘As always, a huge thank you to all the people who have bought a number in the 100 club. If 
your number is up for renewal in March please look out for an email from the PTA’ 
 

 
1st Marie Sorrell 

£30 

2nd Peter Holgate 
£20 

3rd Katie Pearson 
£10 

4th Dee Philip £5 

 
 
Diary Dates: 
Wednesday 26th February 5.30pm- Year 6 SATs information evening 
Tuesday 4th March 3.20pm – Year 1 Parents Phonics Meeting 
Monday 10th March 9am – Reception and Year 1 parents Celebration assembly 
Monday 17th March 9am – Year 3 and 4 parents Celebration assembly 
Monday 24th March 9am – Year 2 parent Celebration assembly 
 
Tuesday 18th March 2pm Rock Steady Concert for those parents whose children attend the 
lessons.  
 
PLEASE NOTE FOREST SCHOOL SESSIONS THIS WEEK are for children in Year 5, Year 1 and 
Year 2. 
 
With best wishes 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried- 

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
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